

Date: 16.01.2008

Mr Stephen Ibaraki President : CIPS Suite 801 5090 Explorer Drive Mississauga Ontario L4W 4T9 CANADA

Dear Stephen

On behalf of the General Assembly of IFIP, the International Federation for Information Processing, I want to congratulate CIPS on its 50th Anniversary in 2008.

CIPS had been a founding member of IFIP in 1960, and had since played an important role in the activities of IFIP – not only on the General Assembly of IFIP, but also in IFIP's technical activities.

IFIP also appreciate CIPS's involvement as a valued member on IFIP's Task Force on IT Professionalism, sharing your experience in this area with a wider audience.

As IFIP's 50th Anniversary is coming up in 2010, we will look forward to CIPS's Anniversary activities in 2008 in order to help us prepare for ours.

A very prosperous and successful 2008, and a further 50 years for CIPS!

Prof Basie von Solms

President: IFIP